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Friday 4th November 2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

We’ve all had such a positive first week back after the half term holidays, with your children very quickly getting 

back into the life of school and all their new learning.  

We are really looking forward to seeing you next week during our Parents’ Evenings (8th and 10th November) 

and sharing your children’s work with you. If you haven’t done so already, please sign up for an appointment 

time with school spider. Our Local Academy Board of Governors will be in attendance to seek parent views of 

‘how we are doing so far.’ 

This week, school leaders, school staff and children have been involved in a Trust review for Special Educational 

Needs where I am delighted to share with you all that we have a nurturing and caring environment for all the 

children in our care and good systems in place to support children who may need additional support 😊 

Our Early Tears team have come together this week with other Early Years teams across the Northwich 

partnership to focus on writing outcomes and what we can do as a group of professionals to ensure good progress 

for our youngest children. It was so positive to see Early Years professionals collaborating in this way. Over the 

next 2 weeks the same will be happening with our Year 1 – Year 6 colleagues. 

LABELLING UNIFORM    

We are staggered to see the large amount of lost property we have in school since our return in September. None 

of this lost property is labelled, so we are unable to get it back to its rightful owner. PLEASE COULD YOU ENSURE 

YOU LABEL ALL PIECES OF UNIFORM. This will ensure you save yourselves having to buy additional 

uniform and our environment does not have so many pieces of uniform at the end of each day. 

Mrs Dormand will be selling second hand uniform during parents’ evening if you feel you need to purchase 

additional items. 

Firework Display 

Well, the time has arrived for our much-anticipated firework display. Remember, it’s ticket only, so you have until 

5.30pm to purchase tickets if you haven’t already. This afternoon our PTA team have been quite AMAZING setting 

up for this event – I hope to see as many of you as possible later 😊 

Have a happy weekend when it arrives, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Mills 

Head Teacher 
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